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Web Announcement 2982 

 
Attention All Providers:  “Affiliated Providers” Feature Added to 
Electronic Verification System/Provider Web Portal 
Beginning January 17, 2023, a new feature is available in the Electronic Verification System (EVS)/Provider Web 
Portal that allows providers to view all of the providers with which they are affiliated.  Providers are encouraged to 
use this new tool to view their linkages and verify the information is accurate on a regular basis as linkages may 
change. 

To access this new feature, login to the EVS/Provider Web Portal and click the link labeled “Affiliated Providers” on 
the My Home page under the Resources tab.   

Once the new Affiliated Providers page is opened, providers may filter the affiliations that are displayed using the 
Status drop-down options on the page to view active, inactive (less than two years) or all affiliations. 

Providers may search for a specific provider by entering the provider’s business name/last name, first name or 
National Provider Identifier (NPI) and clicking Search.  The list of Affiliated Providers can be sorted by any column, 
except Address, by clicking on the appropriate column heading. 

The screenshot below shows a sample Affiliated Providers page:  

 

 

 


